
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20515

Ronald V. Dellums
Eighth District

California

June 24, 1986

Dear George,

Iwant to thank you for your help and support in the
effort to pass full sanctions against South Africa.

Iknow each of us will treasure this victory, not just
for the legislative success, but particularly for what it
means to the people of South Africa.

Your support is particularly meaningful because you
embraced principle and made it practical.

tonald V. De11urns

Hon. George W. Crockett, Jr.
U.S. House of Representatives
1531 Longworth H.0.8.
Washington, D.C. 20515
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